
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Limerick Diocesan Synod 2016 

Your Church, Your Voice 

We need to hear from you - so have your say! 

Please drop your 

completed Synod 

questionnaire in 

here 

Log on to www.synod2016.com 

The Limerick Diocesan Synod will take place in 2016 and will be the largest meeting ever held in the Limerick 
Diocese, bringing delegates together from every aspect of life throughout the diocese. It will be an opportunity to 

look towards the future of the Church in Limerick. 
 

It is important that everyone has the opportunity to shape this future and influence what the Church will look like 
in Limerick in the years ahead. We need to hear from you so have your say. 
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